
  
 Arizona State Board of Education 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION PROPOSED RULES 
 
Pursuant to the State Board of Education’s established rulemaking procedures, notice is 
hereby given to the general public that a hearing will be held, open to the public as 
specified below.   
 
Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation such as a sign 
language interpreter, by contacting the State Board Office, (602) 542-5057.  Requests 
should be made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation.  
  

DATED AND POSTED this 11th day of December, 2017. 
 
 

By: _______________________________________________________ 
Alicia Williams 

Executive Director 
(602) 542-5057 

 
AGENDA 

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION PUBLIC HEARING ON RULES 
Wednesday, January 3, 2018 3:00 PM 

State Board of Education  
1700 W. Washington, Executive Tower Suite 300 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 
 

A. CALL TO THE PUBLIC  
 

1. Opportunity to provide comments and recommendations on the 
following proposed Board rules governing educator certification:  

i. R7-2-609.01 regarding the creation of a Middle Grades 
Teaching Certificate 

ii. R7-2-611 regarding Special Education Teaching Certificates 
iii. R7-2-612 regarding Career and Technical Education 

Teaching Certificates 
iv. R7-2-612.01 regarding Specialized Career and Technical 

Education Teaching Certificates 
v. R7-2-614 regarding Other Teaching Certificates 

 
2. Opportunity to provide comments and recommendations on the 

proposed amendments to the following Board rules: 
i. R7-2-301 regarding the Minimum Course of Study and 

Competency Goals for Students in the Common Schools 
ii. R7-2-302 regarding the Minimum Course of Study and 

Competency Requirements for Graduation from High School 
 

Copies of the proposed rules are attached and available on the State Board of 
Education’s website at: https://azsbe.az.gov/rules 

https://azsbe.az.gov/rules

